
Peter P. Vercillo Jr. Memorial Mass, Internment, and Celebration of Life is scheduled for 
Saturday April 23.  
 
Everyone who was touched by Peter’s life is invited to share in this day, or any part 
thereof, either in person or digitally, or in whatever way they so choose. 
 
9:30 AM Mass Church of St. Joseph 

https://www.stjoekp.com/ 
59 Church Street,  
Kings Park, NY 11754 

immediately 
following 
Mass 

Internment  St. John Cemetery 
80-01 Metropolitan Avenue Middle 
Village, N.Y.  11379 (718) 894-
4888 
https://www.ccbklyn.org/our-
cemeteries/saint-john/ 
 

2 PM –  
7 PM 

Open House 
Celebration of Life 

Home of Michael and Erin Vercillo 
11 N. Ingelore Ct. 
Smithtown, NY 11787 
 

 
 

Help us remember Peter as the beloved man, friend, family 
member, teacher and colleague that he was.  
 

We are asking you to upload or send photos, stories, 
music, videos, anecdotes or any other memories to our 
public dropbox link ASAP or by the latest April 15 
https://www.dropbox.com/request/iYNkGrFZO2kD2qSqxrF1 
 
This can be accessed easily from ANY computer, phone, tablet or phone for your 
convenience.  
Also you may email andrea.oddo@gmail.com or text her at 302-521-7181 with 
those memories if you are more comfortable. Music suggestions are appreciated! 



If you are more comfortable you can also bring photos in person to the 
Celebration of Life Open house and we will have an area to display these 
treasured memories. 

For those who are travelling from out of 
state, for your convenience, a block of rooms 
has been reserved at the Hampton Inn in 
Commack, NY 
 
www.my-event.hilton.com/comnyhx-pvm-a441f644-9f0c-4de6-a7e0-68f2cda5e571/ 
 
ALL RESERVATIONS MUST BE MADE BEFORE APRIL 1ST  
 
Other accomodatation can be made with the following: 

Holiday Inn Express 

https://tinyurl.com/2p8nhamp 
 

Hampton Inn Islandia 
https://tinyurl.com/5n8k75af 
 

Peter requested donations be directed towards the following charities that were close to his 
heart: 

  
The National Right To Life Organization: https://www.nrlc.org/donate  

Doctors Without Borders:  

https://donate.doctorswithoutborders.org/secure/donate  

Additionally, The Retirees of Brentwood Schools organization (ROBS) has graciously created a 
scholarship in Peter's name   

http://www.robsny.org/Announcements.htm  

 
Donations can be directed to:  

Carmen Roldan  

49 Linda Lane  

North Babylon, NY 11703  



All checks must be made out to ROBS and in the memo line add “Peter P Vercillo Memorial” We 
are very hopeful that the scholarship will be awarded this school year and will be given to a 
student in Brentwood who is going to pursue a career in education or health care.  

 
 


